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will present a seminar on: 

“What are Our Drugs Truly Doing to Our Patients?:  
Lessons from Pharmacoepidemiology” 

Wednesday, February 13, 2008 
3:30-4:30PM 

Tate-Turner-Kuralt 136  
(Auditorium, School of Social Work) 

A reception in the lobby area outside the Department of Epidemiology  
(2101 McGavran-Greenberg Hall) will follow the seminar. 

The UNC-CH Student Chapter of the International Society for 
Pharmacoepidemiology 

and  
The Department of Epidemiology are proud to present: 

The Harry Guess Memorial Lecture 
 


